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   October Newsletter 2022 

Theme: Amazing Autumn / Happy Halloween! 
                   Shape: Triangle 

Colours: Orange and Brown 
 
Settling In 
Well done to all the boys and girls for settling into Nursery so well during the month of September! 
We are very proud of them all!  
 
New Topic  
During the month of October, we will focus on things associated with the season of autumn and 
Halloween.  We will explore, experience and talk about leaves changing colour and falling, 
conkers and Halloween traditions! The various play areas will be linked to this topic. The words of 
our songs are provided for you along with this newsletter, and it would be great if you encourage 
your child to sing these songs at home.   
 
Colour Tables/Items from home  
As yet, we will not be asking children to bring in items from home for our colour or topic tables. 
Instead, you could do a colour hunt with your child at home and see if you can find any orange 
and brown items together.  You could send me some pictures on Seesaw of the items your child 
finds!  Please do not send any toys/teddies to Nursery with your child. We appreciate your 
support on this matter.  

 
Settling In Meetings 
We will be carrying out face to face/telephone parent teacher meetings during the month of 
October.  More information will be provided shortly.  Meetings will last no longer than 10 minutes.  

 
Seesaw 
Thank you for signing up to our Nursery Seesaw. Please continue to check this for any important 
updates. 

 
Nursery Halloween Party: 
On Friday 28th October we will have our Halloween Party for the children.  This will take place 
during their Nursery session.  Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents along, but we will 
send lots of photos of the fun through Seesaw! Children are invited to wear fancy dress to their 
Halloween Party, but this is optional.  

 
Halloween Holidays: 
Nursery will be closed from Monday 31st October until Friday 4th November for the Halloween 
break and will reopen on Monday 7th November.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.  Thank 
you for your support. 
 
 
Mrs McGarry 
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